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March 31, 2022 
 
Honorable Michelle L. Phillips 
Secretary to the Commission 
New York State Public Service Commission 
Empire State Plaza, Agency Building 3  
Albany, New York 12223-1350 
 
 

Re: Case 21-E-0511, Petition of US Department of Veterans Affairs for Modified 
Interconnection Agreement – Appendix A for Federal Agencies 

 
  
Dear Secretary Phillips: 
 

Consolidated Edison Company of New York, Inc. (the “Company”) hereby submits 
for filing with the Public Service Commission (the “Commission”) amendments to its 
Schedule for Electricity Service, P.S.C. No. 10 – Electricity (the “Tariff”), applicable to its 
customers in the City of New York and the County of Westchester.  The revised addendum, 
which is identified below, has an effective date of April 1, 2022.   

 
Addendum Addendum Type Addendum No. 

 
Standardized Interconnection 

Requirements  

 
SIR  

 
15 

 
Reason for Filing 

 
 The Commission in its Order Approving Interconnection Agreement For Federal 
Agencies, issued and effective February 17, 2022, in Case 21-E-0511 (the “Order”), 
directed the Company to incorporate into its electric tariff the revised Standardized 
Interconnection Requirements (“SIR”) as shown in the Appendix of the Order. Pursuant to 
the Order, the Company is filing the Commission’s revised SIR as Tariff Addendum SIR-
15.    
 
 
 

 Received: 03/31/2022 



 
 

 
 

Conclusion and Notice 
 
 Addendum SIR-15 is being filed on not less than one day’s notice to become 
effective on April 1, 2022.  As specified in Ordering Clause 3 of the Order, the Commission 
waived the requirement for newspaper publication.  
 
 Any questions regarding this filing can be directed to Ricky Joe at (212) 460-4995. 
    

Sincerely, 
 
 
/s/ William A. Atzl, Jr.  
Director 
Rate Engineering Department 

 Received: 03/31/2022 


